
                                                                                                                                
   
 
 

Trilogue on Euro 7 concluded: New pollutant standards make marginal steps 

forward 

 

Brussels, 18 December – The European Commission, the Council of the European Union and the 

European Parliament have reached an agreement in Trilogue on Euro 7 air pollutant emission 

standards today. Further to challenging technical and political debates, a compromise was reached 

bringing slightly more ambition, compared to the Council’s position, particularly on limit values.  

Benjamin Krieger, Secretary General of CLEPA, the European association of automotive suppliers, says: 

“The Commission’s proposal could have been implemented with some important safeguards. Today’s 

agreement removes most of the Commission’s proposal. It is positive to see progress on brake particle 

limits which allow for further evaluation of hybrid and fuel cell vehicle performance and some 

improvement on NOx and particle size. However, more ambition would have been technically and 

economically feasible.”  

The agreement has yet to be formally approved by the Parliament and the Council, further changes are 

not expected. 

 

About CLEPA  

CLEPA, the European Association of Automotive Suppliers based in Brussels, represents over 3,000 

companies, from multi-nationals to SMEs, supplying state-of-the-art components and innovative 

technology for safe, smart and sustainable mobility, investing over €30 billion yearly in research and 

development. Automotive suppliers in Europe directly employ 1.7 million people in the EU.  

 

For further information, please contact:  

CLEPA’s Head of Strategic Communications Filipa Rio at f.rio@clepa.be  
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